
 
 

Editorial Guidelines 

 

The purpose of these guidelines is to set forth the journalistic standards to which we hold 
ourselves as the Board of Directors of the CWRT Congress.   

The mission of the CWRT Congress is to provide new and existing Civil War Round Tables with 
time-tested tools to help them to remain or become sustainable.  However we communicate, 
be it through emails, our quarterly newsletter The Light Post, the Annual Report, or other 
communications, we strive to inform and empower our audience through truthful and unbiased 
facts.   
 
We strive to be a leading source of helpful information and a strong facilitator and liaison for 
the benefit of the CWRT community and partners, as we believe the issues and interests of our 
community are of upmost importance.  The decisions that we make about what to publish and 
distribute will always be based solely on what we believe will be beneficial to the community, 
without payment or other influences.  Any partnerships in which we undertake will be disclosed 
as part of our dedication to transparency.   


